
Liberty Township Board of Supervisors 

39 Topper Road 

Fairfield, PA 17320 

 

July 3, 2012 

Regular Scheduled Meeting 

 

The Board of Supervisors of Liberty Township, of Adams County, met Tuesday, July 3, 2012 at 7:30pm 

at the Liberty Township Municipal Building, 39 Topper Road, Fairfield, PA 17320, for their regular 

scheduled meeting. 

 

Present:   Peter Foscato Chairman, John Bostek, Bob Jackson, LeeEsta Frishkorn, Matt Harvey and 

Solicitor Davis.   

  

Supervisors’ Remarks:   
 

Minutes of the June 5, 2012 meeting were read and not objected to. 

 
Treasurer’s Report was accepted by the Supervisors. 

 

Approval of bills:     
Mr. Jackson made a motion to pay the bills as stated, seconded by Mr. Bostek   and passed 

unanimously. 

 

Public Participation:  Linda and Robert Steinle asked several questions concerning the airport overly 

amendment and what would happen if there is no agreement with MASA concerning the tree issue.   

 

 MASA has requested a waiver from the FFA Bureau and has not received a response.  It was 

requested to have MASA submit the request and response with the Township. 

 

 

Solicitor – None. 

  

Police Officer’s Report – Chief Harvey read his report.  

 

Zoning Officer’s Report – Mr. Bostek read this report. 

 

Roadmaster Report-   Mr. Jackson read this report  
 
Planning Commission Report – Mr. Foscato stated the commission received a preliminary plan from 

Middle Creek Bible Conference, recommended conditional approval for the Kugler and MASA plans. 

 

Old Business:  

 

 Storm water Ordinance-    A motion by Mr. Jackson to adopt the storm water ordinance 
was seconded by Mr. Bostek and passed unanimously. 

 

Kugler Subdivision- A motion by Mr. Jackson to grant conditional approval pending 

comments 2, 3, 5 and 6 of the KPI letter of June 19, 2012 was seconded by Mr. Bostek and passed 

unanimously. 

 

New Business: 

 



 MASA Land Development Plan- A motion to grant conditional approval pending the Army 

Corp of Engineers delineation and a bond to the Township was seconded by Mr. Bostek.  Mr. 

Jackson sustained.  Motion passed.  

 

  

 
With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:15p.m. on a motion by Mr. Bostek, seconded by Mr. 

Jackson.   Vote unanimous.  

 

The next scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, August 7, 2012, at 7:30 p.m. 

 

       

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

LeeEsta Frishkorn 

Secretary/Treasurer 

      

 


